
 Mini Fete Invitation 
  

Dear Parents, Grandparents and Carers, 
 
On Friday, May 4 2018, the Stage 3 Students will be holding their annual Mini 
Fete. The aim of the day is for Stage 3 students to develop their Mathematics 
and Literacy skills, as well as their organisation and life skills. All students 
across the school love the day and learn a lot about budgeting and shopping.  
 
This year's mini fete will be raising money for the Stage 3 camps to Sydney and Jindabyne. 
There are a wide range of sporting and challenge activities, guessing competitions and 
creative activities for all students to take part in.  
 
This Mini Fete is one of the few times students are able to purchase "sometimes foods" at 
school. The foods that students can purchase on the day include: soda pop, sausage sizzle, 
and lollies. 
 
What:   The Stage 3 Mini Fete 
Day:  Friday, May 4 2018 
Time:  12pm (Kinder) / 12.15pm – 1.55pm /  
                          Sausage Sizzle will commence at 11am for lunch 
 
What Students Need To Bring: A shopping bag and a wallet (labelled with their name and 
class); spending money (see attached flyer for stall costs); comfortable enclosed shoes, a 
hat, a change of clothes/towel for water activities and manners. 
 
Children should bring money in a clearly labelled purse/wallet or zip lock bag. Activities and 
food range from 50c -$15. It would be great if children could have money of smaller 
denominations rather than large notes. 
 
The mini fete is not open to the general public. However, parents, grandparents and carers 
may come on the day (and spend up BIG)! If you do come to check out the fete, please 
remember to sign in at the sign in table on entry. PLEASE NOTE: If there are any activities 
you do not want your child to participate in please advise their class teacher. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Manda Brewer 
Stage 3 Assistant Principal 
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